Waterloo Redevelopment/Council Meeting Special Meeting October 13, 2022

A meeting of the Waterloo Redevelopment meeting was held October 13, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Waterloo Historic Train Depot.

Member's present were:

Sallie Pease / President Redevelopment Sabinia Keen / Redevelopment Trina Caudill / Redevelopment Linda Higgins / Redevelopment Josh Caudill / Town Council Greg Iddings / Town Council Katherine Hobbs / Town Council Andrew Kruse / Town Attorney Pam Howard / Town Manager Jennifer Ball / Deputy Clerk

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanimous.

1. Aliana Shonkwiler and Tim Jensen, Veridus lead the training. Redevelopment invited the Town Council to training discussing the difference between the Redevelopment committee and the Town Council in purchasing and selling of property. See the attached slide presentation.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Sallie Pease, President / Development,

Trim Caucill, UP

Joh Caudill, Vice-President / Town Council

Jennifer Ball, Deputy Clerk